
 

To submit written comments or requests for more 
information, please contact: 

Tim Golka, City of Grand Island Public Works 
PO Box 1968, Grand Island, NE 68802 
308-385-5444 | timg@grand-island.com 

 

 

NORTH ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
13TH STREET TO HIGHWAY 2 
 

Public Open House | September 5, 2019 | Public Comments 
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